
We are so excited to welcome you to
Marsh Creek! The first day of school for
students is Monday, August 28th. Our staff
has been hard at work preparing for our
students' arrival, and we are so excited to
meet our new Narwhals! Please know, that
we understand a change into such a large
school for our students, all coming from
very different elementary school buildings,
can be a source of excitement and nervous
energy, and we will be spending time this
first week of school helping students
connect to each other, our wonderful staff,
and to the building to ensure that they feel
comfortable and ready to learn, and to
have fun! Look out for our weekly
newsletter each Sunday, as it will contain
information about the week's schedule and
activities, as well as a wealth of information
about our school.




Week of August 28th

NARWHAL NEWS



WELCOME TO MARSH CREEK!
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MONDAY - 8/28 - FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL

TUESDAY - 8/29 - BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT
  6:30 - 7:30   BLUE HOUSE (TEAMS C, D, G, H)

WEDNESDAY - 8/30 - BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT
  6:30 - 7:30   GOLD HOUSE (TEAMS A, B, E, F)



What do students need to know?

First Day of School

NARWHAL NEWS



BELL SCHEDULE
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In order to help
with their first
day, students
should know:

-Their team letter

-Advisory Teacher

-Bus Number

*Staff will be available to assist
students as they arrive to
school.

Arrival at SchoolArrival at School
As they arrive to school, students fromAs they arrive to school, students from
our Blue House (Teams C,D,G,H) willour Blue House (Teams C,D,G,H) will
enter the Gym.enter the Gym.

Students from our Gold House (TeamsStudents from our Gold House (Teams
A,B,E,F) will enter the cafe.A,B,E,F) will enter the cafe.  



Parent Pick-up Procedure


